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The Board of Education believes that student use and possession of personal electronic 
devices during the normal school day are generally disruptive in the educational 
environment.  Therefore, in accordance with state law, Wis. Statutes 118.258 & 120.13, 
no student shall be permitted to use a personal electronic paging, cell phone or two-way 
communication device (e.g. beeper) on school premises.  Students who bring such 
items to school must store the equipment in their lockers in an off position during regular 
school hours.  
 
The only exception in which these devices may be used during regular school hours are 
for safety or emergency reasons. 
 
Under no circumstances may cell phones with photographic capabilities be used in 
locations where there is an expectation of privacy, such as locker rooms or bathrooms. 
 
Students violating this policy shall be disciplined according to established procedures. 
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